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Attendance 

Class R: 98.33% 

Class 1: 98.67% 

Class 2: 92.95% 

Class 3: 91.03% 

Class 4: 92.59% 

Class 5: 98.92% 

Overall:  95.56% 

Happy New Year! 
Welcome back to school for the start 

of the Spring term, we hope you had 

a wonderful Christmas. We have got 

a busy term ahead with lots of 

exciting learning opportunities.    

Crossing Patrol 

A reminder that Mrs Bailey cannot 
work in the dark, so please make 
sure children are picked up from 
clubs on time at 4.30pm. Thank you. 

Parking at The Bell 

I was met by an angry Landlady at the 

end of school today due to some 

parents not parking appropriately in 

The Bell car park.  Please help me, the 

school and other parents out by 

parking only in the designated spaces.  

She has threatened to block the car 

park entrance if this continues. 

 

Class 1 Forest Schools 

The children in Miss Hardwick’s 

class will need their kit (wellies 

and warm outdoor clothes) for 

Forest Schools every Thursday. 

Young Voices – Junior Children 

The concert on Thursday will be finished by 9.15pm, so we should arrive 

back to school at approximately 10.30pm.  We will send an email message 

when we are on the coach and on the way back.  Only children who have 

performed in Young Voices and their siblings are allowed to arrive in 

school late (by 10.30am please) the following morning.  Good luck to all 

of the children, we know they are going to have an amazing time! 

A warm welcome to our new members of staff, Mrs Goulding, 
Miss Gouldingay and Mrs Insley! 

 


